
Message de Bernd Petersen 
Ingénieur à DESY 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
this is very sad news. I can remember very well, how much Bernard Aune inspired 
the start up of the TESLA Test Facility and the consequent developments. 
 
In his very friendly way he directed our design and construction for TTF. 
 
We will remember the work with Bernard Aune as a great privilege. 
 
with my best regards, 
 
Bernd Petersen 
DESY MKS- Machine-Cryogenics-Superconductivity 
 


